Update: City Attorney's Office Initiatives

- Newton Gravel Pit and Lemberger Landfill remediation issues
- Riverland Assignment of Lease was approved by the Common Council meeting with Attorney Burkard and the Mayor
- Contract prosecution for Municipal Court ongoing
- BPI Code enforcement meetings with Building Inspection
- Lakeside Bluff Project
- Insurance Certificates for contracts and events
- Compensation Study meetings w/Steve Corbeille and Patrick Glynn with Carlson Dettmann, answering questions for employees, appeals process ongoing
- Best Western receivership
- BPI special events
- Board of Review coming up on May 29th

Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney